
Stationery requirements for 2019 (Year 7) 
 

Order Online and pay by Credit Card for Stationery – No more standing in queues. 

Stationery is available from the school in pre-packaged packs. These packs can be ordered and paid for online 

by Credit Card on the Caregiver Portal after 22 January 2019. Packs ordered online will be delivered to Year 

1s, and all other year levels will be called up to collect their pack from the office. Please note, we only sell 

packs at this time of the year.  

By purchasing online you will save a lot of unnecessary time standing in a queue on the last few days of your 

precious summer holidays. The packs are convenient and cost effective, and your support for this initiative is 

much appreciated. 

Attached are instructions regarding the portal for those who have not yet logged on. Guidance to use the portal 

can also be found at http://www.balmoral.school.nz/parents/caregiver-portal-2 
 

Other Methods of Ordering Stationery 

 
If you wish to purchase your stationery using cash or eftpos, the office will be open on dates and times listed 

below.  

Wednesday 30 January 11.00am – 6.00pm 

Thursday 31 January 9.30am – 3.00pm 

Friday 1 February 9.00am – 12.00pm 
 

 

We expect all children to have their stationery by the end of the first week of school . 
 

3 x blue stick pens 

2 x red stick pens 

1 x green stick pen 

3 x HB pencils 

1 x Yellow Highlighter 

1 x 7” Scissors 

2 x Glue sticks AMOS 

1 x 30cm clear plastic ruler 

1 x protractor 

1 x compass 

1 x Eraser large 

1 x Packet Colour pencils 12’s 

1 x Metal pencil sharpener 

1 x School diary 

2 x 2B8 exercise books 

1 x SA4 Science book 

1 x 1I5 Exercise book 

2 x Clever Kiwi Fun Doing Maths Book 2 

1 x Jastek - Scientific Calculator 

1 x A3 Art Sketch Pad 

1 x Jasart Visual Diary A4 60 Pages (110gsm)  

1 x 1B8 Exercise book 

1 x Black bullet vivid 

1 x Blue whiteboard marker 

   Total:  $ 81.00 

     

 

Please note: Pencil Cases and Air Buds/headphones (music) are compulsory (we don’t supply these) 

http://www.balmoral.school.nz/parents/caregiver-portal-2

